
March 23, 2020 

To Our Valued Customers:

In these uncertain times, our top priority is the health and safety of our TFA Team and their 
families.  Out of an abundance of caution and concern for our Team we have made the decision 
to temporarily shut down our manufacturing operations in Portland effective, end-of-day, today, 
Monday, March 23, 2020, and until further notice.

In order to maintain a continuity of Customer Service, our Inside Sales Staff will be working 
remotely from home and will be able to field calls, process inquiries, orders, and expedites, 
etc.  In addition, we plan to have Warehouse personnel available to make shipments.  With our 
excellent WPB stock levels, we believe we will be able to ship most WPB orders with one 
shipment.

To contact our Inside Sales Staff please call 1-800-426-3274, or email Tammy Beeler at 
tbeeler@tubeforgings.com.

As the situation evolves, I will be updating you on a regular basis.  

Our apologies for any inconvenience and as always “thank you” for your support. 

Should you want to contact me, please feel free to call or email, at the contact information 
shown below.

Take care and stay healthy.

Pat Benavides

Patrick R. Benavides | VP & COO | Tube Forgings of America, Inc.
Ph: (503) 820-2122 | patb@tubeforgings.com


